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Parental engagement 

We know how important it is for families to be part  

of this journey, and we’re proud to showcase the  

progress and achievements made this term. Thank  

you for your continued support in encouraging your  

child’s aspirations and helping them dream big. 

We hope you enjoy reading about all the fantastic  

things that have taken place — and we look forward  

to even more inspiring moments next year! 



  

Visit to Catapult  – 
  Port of Blyth 

Catapult is the UK’s leading technology innovation and research  
centre   for offshore renewable energy (ORE). They play a key role  
in delivering the UK’s Net Zero targets by accelerating the creation  
and growth of UK companies in the offshore renewable energy  
sector. Our school learners visited the site in the Port of Blyth in  
October where they were shown the 100m long turbine blade  
testing facility and the Nacelle (the part of a wind  turine   that  
contains the drivetrain, which converts the mechanical energy of  
the rotor into electrical energy). They also saw the robots that  
maintain the turbines and the operating chair from which  
submersibles are controlled remotely. 



  

Visit to AkzoNobel  

Ashington 

As part of our ongoing careers  programme , a group of students had  
the exciting opportunity to visit AkzoNobel in  Ashington — one of the  
world’s leading manufacturers of paints and coatings, known for  
brands such as Dulux. During the visit, students were given a guided  
tour of the state - of - the - art factory, where they observed advanced  
manufacturing processes and even saw robots in action. The  
experience was brought to life with a presentation from AkzoNobel  
staff, who shared insights into the company’s global operations,  
career pathways, and commitment to sustainability and innovation.  
It was an inspiring and informative visit that opened our students’  
eyes to the wide range of careers available in science, technology,  
and manufacturing. 



Mind Your Business 

Stockton-on-Tees 

Our school learners recently welcomed Jason from MIND Your Business, an initiative 
that supports business owners in achieving success while prioritising mental health. 
Jason led an engaging session that introduced students to the world of self-
employment, highlighting both its advantages and challenges. Using LEGObased 
activities, he encouraged creative thinking and teamwork while helping students 
explore entrepreneurial concepts in a fun and accessible way. The session offered 
valuable insights into what it means to run your own business and sparked thoughtful 
discussions about independence, responsibility, and resilience. 

Throughout the year, our students have benefited from a series of engaging sessions 
delivered by Claire from the Department for Work and Pensions (DWP). The DWP is a 
government department responsible for welfare, pensions, and employment services 
across the UK. Claire’s visits have focused on key topics such as apprenticeships and 
effective social communication in the workplace— essential skills for future 
employment. Her sessions are always well-received by learners, thanks to her use of 
hands-on tasks and group-based exercises that make the content both accessible and 
enjoyable. These workshops help students build confidence and gain a clearer 
understanding of the world of work. 

DWP 

Blyth 



 

Aspirations Week! 

 

 

    

   

 

   

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

Our in - house Careers fair  



 



  

Transition visits 

Northumberland 

 

    

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

    

Hannah   Harighi   

          

         

        


